
Yellowstone Presbytery 
Pre-Meeting Workshop 

Friday, March 29, 2019 
10:30 am – Noon 

 
Rob Hagan, Presbyterian Foundation 

 
 Rob Hagan from the Presbyterian Foundation will be with us to present a 

workshop on: 

 

Best Stewardship Practices 
 

  

“People give to Vision and People give to people”!  

 

Today’s landscape of giving and stewardship is changing rapidly. 

Generations view money differently and why they give and how 

they give is crucial for churches to know. How to engage your givers 

i.e.  the gifted giver, the thoughtful giver, the casual giver, the 

reluctant giver is a crucial and essential endeavor in parishioner’s 

faith walk and trusting in his provision. 

 

  

With 50% of people in attendance on Sunday morning giving 

nothing it becomes a spiritual issue which churches/pastors/elders 

need to address. It is essential in today’s world to build into the 

church a Culture of Generosity. It is not about the church receiving 

but the giver giving for impact for Christ’s Kingdom! The workshop will 

address: 

 

 Best Stewardship Practices 

 Engaging your givers 

 Generational Giving( if we have time!!) 


